
Please consider making and keeping GMO free zones to protect normal crops from Cross pollination 
from GMO seeds. For generations farmers successfully grew crops Without GMO seeds. Protect those 
who still do. Thank You, 
 
Wanda Custance, P.O. Box 1076, 2200 Bishop Creek Rd., Jacksonville, OR 97530 
 
Sent from The outer rings of Saturn 
 


